
 
Friday 20th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.  

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on 
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events. 

 

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:   

​
Year 11’s students enjoyed a well earned ice cream after their Physics exam on ​

Monday 16th June, as did the Staff!  WELL DONE Year 11’s! 

All Years ●​ Exciting news! The location point of our baby elephant has been revealed for STOMP 
Round Leicester as of Wednesday 2nd July. Our baby elephant will be located at 
Haymarket Shopping Centre. We can't wait to see her out and about. She will be 
there until the end of September and will then come home to us.  

●​ Revised Term Dates for 2025 - 26 click here for the letter shared.  

 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/06/19155010/Ice-cream-van-collages-16.6.25-students-collage.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/06/19155012/Ice-cream-van-collages-16.6.25-staff-collage.jpg
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUsv1gKvA7yiDTRWVYfluQYT6hxOLPcC/view?usp=drive_link


 

●​ Teen Health visit our school every Monday to support our students with mental 
health concerns. More information about the service can be found here including the 
referral form. 

●​ Uniform Direct - the Leicester shop will be open 9am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday, 
with late night opening until 8pm Monday 7th to Thursday 10th July (inclusive) click 
here for the poster. It will also be open 11am to 4pm on Sunday, from Sunday 6th July 
to Sunday 24th August 2025. Please check our website click here for details of the 
current prices and their “Buyer Guidebook” with tips on how to measure before you 
order.  

●​ Donated preloved uniform - during our normal opening hours, laundered items of 
preloved branded uniform (jumpers /cardigans /PE tops /PE hoodies) can be donated 
at Reception.   

●​ Please see information regarding an external summer camp taking place on campus 
over the summer: 

 

https://www.teenhealth.org.uk/
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/06/12150925/Late-night-opening-Uniform-Direct-Poster.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/06/12150925/Late-night-opening-Uniform-Direct-Poster.pdf
https://brookvalegroby.com/uniform-and-equipment/


 

Year 7 ●​ Lanyards - A reminder that students retain the same colour lanyard as they progress 
to the next academic year. To avoid needing to purchase a new card and lanyard, 
please encourage students to look after theirs in a safe place for the autumn term.  

Year 10 ●​ The deadline to book onto the Geography field trips taking place in September is 
Monday 30th June. These trips are required to fulfil the GCSE exam boards 
requirements. Payments are live on Arbor>Activities>Trips> Trip - HUM Y11 (current 
Y10) Geography Field Trips Sept 2025 for consent to be given along with the 
associated payment.  

 


